
T H E  K I N G  C E N T E R 

We are planning four weeks of construction this March to 
place drainage pipes, resurface the soccer fields for future 
turf placement, address erosion, and build a shop and 
garage. We have purchased three shipping containers to 
send equipment and materials to Haiti. The first two 
shipped out in late January and include the backhoe, 
miscellaneous tools, erosion control materials, HDPE pipe, 
tables and chairs for the English class, and balls and cleats 
for the soccer program. The third one will follow in 
February and include the building materials. We may face 
obstacles and setbacks but we move forward in faith 
knowing God can do immeasurably more than we can 
ever imagine.

We believe that God can do immeasurably more through each one of you than you could ever imagine.

Thank you for your support and prayers!

Is God asking you use your talents and skills to be part of His story in Haiti and go 
on a trip with us this year? For more information visit www.plhope.org/mission.

Would you donate financially to the programs and building projects?   
To give, use the enclosed envelope or visit www.plhope.org/donate.

F I R ST T W O  B U I L D I N G S 

These first two buildings will allow us to start offering job skills programs as well as provide a shaded area for Bible 
training with the children and youth in our sports programs and for staff meetings and trainings. It will temporarily 
house English classes until we are able to build the education center.


